
 

Morgridge College of Education 
Katherine A. Ruffatto Hall | 1999 E. Evans Ave. | Denver, CO 80208-1700 | 303-871-2509 | 303-871-4456 | www.du.edu/education 

 

July 29, 2022 

 

Dear Dr. Okolie, 

 

It is my pleasure to invite you to join the Editorial Board of Journal of Career Assessment. The time 

commitment for this role would involve roughly one manuscript review every 30 days or 

approximately 10-12 reviews per year. You would also be invited to participate in an annual 

meeting of the Editorial Board to receive updates and discuss our strategic plan for the journal. 

 

This is not a paid position. However, offers to join the Board do serve as an acknowledgment of 

contributions to the journal and vocational psychology at large. Your service as a reviewer will 

benefit the field and ensure the journal’s commitment to publishing high quality research.  

 

Thank you for considering this offer and I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Patton O. Garriott 

Editor-in-Chief, Journal of Career Assessment 

Associate Professor | Department Chair 

Department of Counseling Psychology 

University of Denver 

201A KRH 

1999 E. Evans Ave. 

Denver, CO 80208 

Pat.Garriott@du.edu 

 


